April 28, 1993 Minutes of the Tassel Top Committee

Present: Ernest Allen, Martin Krauter, Robert Metz, Kenneth Plummer Norman Ridlon, and Charles Smith.

The committee received five bids for the drilling of the well at Tassel Top. Hansen's Company was the only one to submit a comprehensive plan. After much discussion, E. Allen made a motion to have Hansen's Company do the drilling and the motion was approved. The State has to approve the well site.

The 1993 Fee Schedule is as follows:

	Residents	Non-residents
Day Pass Age 12 and over Age 5 to 11 Under age 5 Senior Citizen (65)	\$ 1.25 .50 Free 1.00	\$ 2.50 .50 Free 1.00
Season Family Pass	25.00	50.00

The boathouse has been moved and plans have been made to remove the two doors, put in a 12 foot counter, freezer, new shingles, two windows and a deck platform. There was some vandalism done to both the bathhouse and boathouse during the evening of Saturday, April 24th.

The committee discussed the possibility of renting the house by July 1st, and limiting the number of occupants to 6. It was suggested that the Town Council draw up the contract. The amount of \$500. was approved for the purchase of needed furniture.

The committee has been unable to procure information on where to purchase gas metered barbeque grills. Charcoal grills and location of charcoal pits were discussed.

Janice Cummings was elected Chairperson of the committee and Charles Smith, Vice Chairperson.

The next meeting will be held on May 17th, at 7:00 p.m.